
Calling all artists! 

We need your help! 

Thank you so much for all the yearbook entries we have 

had back so far. Don’t forget we need it back to school by 

Friday 29th May.  

As well as your amazing, individual pictures we would like to decorate the front of 

the yearbook and some of the inside with your art work. If you would like to be 

involved, please draw and colour us another picture of anything that reminds you of 

school. This could be the school logo, stationery, memories, games, lessons, bubble 

writing. Anything at all. Feel free to complete more than one if you wish to.  

Please use the box below and either email back to 

ksmith@westjesmond.newcastle.sch.uk or pop them in the box attached to the 

school railings at the Year 5/6 gates also by 29th May.  

Thank you!  

Name: _________________________________ 
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